
November 30, 2015 
 

Dear Friends and Members; 
 

It is a wonderful privilege and blessing to have a part in God’s Great Commission.  I 
praise the Lord for so many of our members that are faithfully supporting our 
missionaries with their daily and earnest prayers and with their generous financial 
support. 
 

This Sunday, December 6, is our Annual Missions Emphasis Sunday.  This is 
the “mid-year” point on our mission’s calendar and is an extremely important day 
in the life of our church when we re-view and re-commit our giving to our Faith 
Promise Missions Program!  I urge all members to be much in prayer.  Bro. Ken 
Fielder (director of Worldview Ministries, www.worldviewonline.net) and Marie Lea 
Wilson (missionary to the deaf of Honduras working with Brother Matt Goins) will 
be our guests on this big day. 

 
We are seeking the Lord’s will concerning our individual part in the Great commission.  

Our world desperately needs the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We need an all out 
commitment to obeying our Lord’s great commission. Hudson Taylor said, "The Great 
Commission is not an option to be considered; it is a command to be obeyed!" 

 
Please study carefully the enclosed “FAITH PROMISE CARD” and bring it with you 

this Sunday. Please be prepared to obey the Lord concerning your part in World Wide 
Gospel Missions!  
 

Thank you for your love for and faithfulness to our Lord and His great commission. 
May the Lord richly bless you this special Christmas Season and remember, they called 
His name Jesus, because He saves His people from their sins.  Hallelujah!!! 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

   
 
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 


